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Lord Hill of Oareford
Parliamentary Under Secretary of State for Schools

Sanctuary Buildings Great Smith Street Westminster London SWI1P 3BT
tel: 0370 0002288 ministers@education.gsi.gov.uk

Members of the Edge

c/o Simon Foxell

The Architects Practice
sf@architectspractice.com

(4. February 2012
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Thank you for your email of 27 January, addressed to the Secretary of State, about the future
of BREEAM assessments in school building programmes. | am replying as the Minister
responsible for this policy area.

The Department is considering the outstanding recommendations in the Sebastian James
review of education capital, including the recommendation on BREEAM, and we hope to be
able to respond very soon with next steps. The comments and concerns highlighted in your
letter will be taken into account as we reach decisions.
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